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To:
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Am I too late?  Got a chat with a colleague now but can easily duck out.  On til 6pm and
broadly free. 
 
Thanks,
 

 

Head of 0-5 Early Learning and Childcare and Support
Early Learning and Childcare Directorate | Scottish Government

 
From:  
Sent: 13 September 2022 16:03
To: 
Subject: RE: Bright Stars Nursery Communication
 

 
Today would be better actually- I have 10-15 mins just now if that would suit?
 

 

Head of Education
 
East Lothian Council
John Muir House
Haddington EH41 3HA.  
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East Lothian Council
John Muir House
Haddington EH41 3HA.  
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From:  
Sent: 13 September 2022 10:05
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: Bright Stars Nursery Communication
 
Dear 
 
Please find attached a letter that has been sent out this morning to parents and carers of children who
have 1140 hours funded places in Bright Stars Nursery settings.
 
As discussed, parents and carers are directed to the email address and phone numbers contained
within the letter, and pasted below for convenience:
 
Early Years Team: childcareinfo@eastlothian.gov.uk
 
Dedicated phone numbers to speak to a member of our Early Years Team from Monday to Friday
between the hours of 9.30am – 4.00pm:
 
07967 776 979
07580 302 963
07703 191 174
 
Our web pages have also been updated with comprehensive information to support parents and carers
:
www.eastlothian.gov.uk/1140hours
 
Many thanks for your continued support.
 
 

 

Head of Education



 
East Lothian Council
John Muir House
Haddington EH41 3HA.  
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Email Disclaimer - East Lothian Council
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they
are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify
the sender and ensure it is deleted and not read copied or disclosed
to anyone else. It is your responsibility to scan this email and any
attachments for computer viruses or other defects. East Lothian
Council do not accept liability for any loss or damage which may
result from this email or any files attached. Email is not secure and
can be intercepted, corrupted or amended without the knowledge of the
sender. East Lothian Council do not accept liability for errors or
omissions arising as a result of interrupted or defective transmission.
**********************************************************************

 
********************************************************************** 
This e-mail (and any files or other attachments transmitted with it) is intended solely
for the attention of the addressee(s). Unauthorised use, disclosure, storage, copying or
distribution of any part of this e-mail is not permitted. If you are not the intended
recipient please destroy the email, remove any copies from your system and inform the
sender immediately by return.
Communications with the Scottish Government may be monitored or recorded in order
to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The
views or opinions contained within this e-mail may not necessarily reflect those of the
Scottish Government.
**********************************************************************
 




